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Sermons On Website 

The Pastor is videotaping the current Nehemiah series of 

sermons so we do not get behind.  This Sunday’s text is 

found in Nehemiah 7. To watch the Sunday sermons, go to 

pgbctn.org.  You will see a video link near the top of the 

page.  Click on it and select the current weeks sermon or 

the past date of a sermon you want to review.  

Lifeway Offers Free Kids Program Online 

Lifeway is offering free access to the Lifeway Kids at 

Home and Lifeway Preschool at home digital experiences. 

To use this digital tool: 

Step 1) Go to this website: https://digitalpass.lifeway.com/ 

Step 2) Log in or create and account (free) 

Step 3) Click the Lifeway Kids (or Preschool) at Home 

icon on the main page of Digital pass. 

Over the next 12 weeks, new sessions will be updated 

weekly at midnight on Thursday nights so that families 

can have fresh content every weekend. 

Aluminum Cans Discontinued 

Due to the low value of recycled aluminum, we will 

discontinue collecting aluminum for recycling.  Please do 

not drop off cans at the church or church office. Thank 

you to everyone who has brought their aluminum cans to 

the church and for your support of this ministry. 

 

Keep In Touch Update 
 Keep in Touch will not meet again until September.   

 

 

Newsletter Information 
Would you like to receive the newsletter and church 

notifications by email? If so, please send an email to 

pgbc@pgbctn.org to be added to email list. 
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    Plea to The ChurchesPlea to The ChurchesPlea to The ChurchesPlea to The Churches    

For 175 years — through famine, war, global pandemics 

and civil unrest — Southern Baptist missionaries have 

maintained an uninterrupted witness among the nations. 

This could not have happened apart from the grace of 

God and the prayers of His people. 

As all of us face the worldwide struggle caused by the 

COVID-19 virus, this generation of IMB missionaries 

asks for your prayers as they share the hope of Jesus 

Christ with those living in fear and despair.Sharing the 

hope: 

 Although face-to-face interactions are scarce as 

isolation grows, missionaries are noticing a 

greater openness to discuss spiritual matters. 

 Using technology, believers are gathering 

virtually to worship and encourage one another. 

 In one country, a church moved a previously 

scheduled baptism to a believer’s home and 

livestreamed it to the congregation. 

Ways you can pray:Ways you can pray:Ways you can pray:Ways you can pray:    

 Pray for believers around the world to stand firm 

in Christ during this tumultuous time. 

 Pray for them to share the gospel and meet needs 

with more passion, fervor and creativity than ever 

before. 

 Pray that IMB workers will walk each day 

without fear and with confidence that God has 

placed them in their locations for such a time as 

this. 

 Pray that people around the world will respond 

positively to the gospel of Jesus Christ. 

 May His name be proclaimed among every 

nation, tribe, people and language today and for 

all eternity. 

Peace I leave with you. My peace I give to you. I do not 

give to you as the world gives. Your heart must not be 

troubled or fearful. 

John 14:27 

Homebound Member of the Week 

April 5-11     Lisa Orr 
 

Church ContributionsChurch ContributionsChurch ContributionsChurch Contributions    
It is fine if you prefer to mail in your church 

contributions. Please use your contribution envelopes if 

you have them or write your envelope number on your 

check.  The address to send your contribution to is. 

Pleasant Grove Baptist Church 

3736 Tuckaleechee Pike 

Maryville, TN 37804 
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From Mark Miller Sunday School Specialist | TBMB: 

As social distancing occurs in our communities in response 

to the Covid 19 outbreak, the ministry of your small 

groups or Sunday School classes are vital to the people in 

your group. Continue to encourage your groups to teach, 

minister and reach. Many of your groups are already 

meeting digitally. But we wanted to send you the links to 

videos of two of our pastors teaching this week’s lessons in 

Bible Studies for Life and Explore the Bible. 

https://vimeo.com/400755938/d048ea3518 

https://curriculum.lifeway.com/#/easy-

link/LZZR/f1b9202e-faae-4bb2-fbba-6dbdb5891dac 

Another link to the lesson overview with Ken Braddy, 

Director of Sunday Schools at Lifeway: Explore the Bible 

March 29 lesson on At Peace from Romans 5, taught by 

Travis Biller, Pastor of Immanuel Baptist Church, 

Elizabethon.  

https://vimeo.com/400758527/ad26fbe86d 

https://curriculum.lifeway.com/#/easy-

link/LZZR/60f3adc9-1565-43a9-b769-2275beb1eb9c 

 

 

    


